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June 28, 2016 
 
Via: UTC Web Portal 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. A-130355 - Comments of Avista Utilities on the “Rulemaking to Consider 

Possible Corrections and Changes in Rules in WAC 480-07, Relating to Procedural Rules” 
 
Dear Mr. King, 

Avista Corporation dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company) submits the following 
comments in accordance with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s 
(Commission) Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments (Notice) issued in Docket A-
130355 on June 1, 2016. 

The Company supports the draft rules for Part I and Part IIIA of WAC 480-07 that have 
been developed by the Commission Staff with the following corrections:  

WAC 480-07-160 needs the reference to subsection 4, 5 and 6 to be changed to reference 
subsection 5, 6, and 7.  In the new subsection 5 the word “confidentiality”, located in the 4th line, 
should be “confidential.”  Also, WAC 480-07-370 needs the reference in subsection “Response to 
a petition” changed to (iv) from (v) on page 35. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at 509-495-4975. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/Linda Gervais/ 
 
Sr. Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Avista Utilities 
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 
509-495-4975 
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